
Well hello to our friends and goodbye to 2007!

What a year this has been for our family.  We had our first daughter Callie on April 5th,  
and she is the light of our lives and such fun.  We 
celebrated our first Anniversary and made the big move 
from Juneau to Eagle River.  Peter began a new job at 
Reid Middleton, an engineering firm in Anchorage. We 
found a WONDERFUL new church family at Church in 
the Wildwood.  So many things have changed and yet 
God's love for us and provision in our lives has remained 
steadfast as always.

We are so very blessed and it has been an 
amazing year for us indeed. Very busy, it seems 
we hardly have a moment to catch our breath, and 
Callie is changing daily, but each new morning 
brings such hope and joy, and so many wonderful 
possibilities and opportunities for us. She is 
nearly talking, and army crawling her way around 
the house. Still toothless, but the bald spot is 
filling in!  We're still getting the new house just the 
way we like it but it is coming along - we could not 
ask for a better neighborhood to live in.  

We have one wonderful thing to look forward to in the new year - a new baby!  We have 
had so much fun with Callie we decided a duplicate was in order, and so her new brother 
or sister will be entering the world around July 22, 2008.  Prayers for an easy birth and 
transition for Callie would be much appreciated.

Looking back on this year we have been blessed so abundantly, and have so much more 
to be grateful for in the coming year.  Thank you all for your love and prayers, and 
standing beside out family. We love and miss every one of you, and look forward to 
hearing from you as life permits!

With all our thanks and affection,
   Peter, Taryl, Callie and our newest surprise!


